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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  
Saturday, November 1, 2014 
 

New DART stop location at Valley West Mall takes effect Sunday 
 
The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority will move its bus stop at Valley West Mall effective Sunday, Nov. 2, to a 
new location in front of the food court entrance, north of JCPenney. 
 
The Valley West Mall bus stop serves as a western hub of the bus route network, where riders can transfer between 
Routes 3, 52, 72 and 74. All route schedules will remain unchanged during this transition. Riders are advised to plan their 
trips accordingly.  
 
 

 
 
The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority is the public transportation provider that serves Polk County. DART operates a 
family of transportation services that makes getting around the Greater Des Moines area easier and more convenient. For more 
information about DART services, schedules, route changes, or directions to the nearest DART stop, visit the website at 
www.ridedart.com or call 515-283-8100. The MyDART Tools and Trip Planner are now available at www.ridedart.com. 
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